
GREATER BERLIN BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL ASSOC. 
MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

Thursday, May 4, 2023 
 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER – by Betty Velie Time:  7:04 p.m. 

ATTENDEES:  Michael Greenetz, Lisa Greenetz, Cherie Faltenbacher, Kevin Lyons, Betty Velie, Dina Terilla, 

Sharon Ammann, Mary Beth Schindler, Don Foulk, Mark Surace, Jean Terilla, Corky Boccella, Denise Boccella 

APPROVAL OF April 6th, 2023 MINUTES: Motion to approve the Monthly Meeting Minutes dated April 6, 

2023 made by Kevin Lyons; Seconded by Sharon Ammann.  All in Favor: Aye or Opposed - Ayes Have It 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Treasurer report given by Don Foulk in the amount $6,246.50. Motion to receive 
and approve Treasurer’s Report made by Kevin Lyons; Seconded Mark Surace. 
 
Membership:   
   New Membership application are steadily increasing 

 
Old Business: 

 Stage update for Fall Fest. DFX Sound Offered Stage.  Stage too small 

 Registration Status- Sponsorships and Vendor Registrations have been sent. Several Registrations 
have been returned. 

 
New Business:   

 Car Show Registration Fee will increase to $20.  

 Fall Fest Publicity and Event Creation.  Facebook Event created.  Will Advertise in Berlin Sun and 
Event Brite creation. 

 Ownership of another domain that was “Berlin Business Association” has been transferred. 

 Meet and Greet at Ollie Gators set for June 22nd from 6-9 PM 

 Looking for new ideas for Fundraising- Flower Fundraiser Suggested 

 Motion to participate in BCS Academic Awards by giving out two $100 awards made by Kevin Lyons; 
Seconded by Don Foulk. All in Favor: Aye or Opposed - Ayes Have It 

 
Open to Floor: 

 Grand Re-Opening upcoming for Mr. E’s Game World 

 Ribbon Cutting and Grand Opening for Monaco Indoor Karting on June 26th from 4:30-6:30 

 Request for New Residents of Berlin to receive a Welcome Packet from GBBPA 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Michael Greenetz; Seconded by Kevin Lyons. Meeting adjourned at 8:04 
p.m. 
All in Favor: Aye or Opposed - Ayes Have It 
 
The next GBBPA meeting June 8th, at Marie Fleche Memorial Library. 

 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Dina Terilla, Secretary 


